
Zen Lifestyle Scoop Scotland
Salon of the Year

Acclaimed  Edinburgh-based  salon  group  Zen  Lifestyle  is
celebrating having won two prestigious industry awards – Large
Salon of the Year and Boutique Salon of the Year – at the
Regional Professional Beauty Awards, the Oscars of the beauty
industry.

Zen Lifestyle beat off competition from around Scotland at the
annual  awards  ceremony  which  celebrates  excellence  and
innovation in the beauty, spa and aesthetics world. Impressing
the judges on the salon group’s commitment to innovation,
customer service and industry leading training programmes to
ensure highly skilled and motivated therapists, multi-award-
winning Zen scooped both Large Salon of the Year for its state
of the art flagship Hanover Street salon and Boutique Salon of
the Year for its iconic Bruntsfield Place salon, the original
Zen Lifestyle which opened back in 1999.

Zen Lifestyle Owner & Founder Fiona Fowley commented on the
news: “They are the ultimate industry accolades and to have
won is a testament to all the hard work of everyone at Zen –
we are just delighted with the news.”

“We are also celebrating 18 years of Zen Lifestyle this year.
And, whilst the salon group are nearly two decades old, we’ve
continued to evolve to ensure we’re always ahead of industry
trends and clients always have access to the move innovative
and  effective  treatments.  We  are  always  developing  our
offering and just this month we launched the powerful non-
surgical facelift, the Exilis Facial Skin Tightening, which
uses  the  world’s  most  advanced,  leading  technology  and
powerful radio frequency available on the market.”
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